Cynthia Fuller

As someone who grows her vegetables organically, buys organically at every opportunity, and is a
URI Master Gardener training people on organic methods of growing crops, I have been
discouraged by the chipping away at organic standards to cater to industrial food producers. All
labeling should be absolutely upfront and ALL ingredients in a product need to be categorized.
Don't be slipping in or approving GMOs or other non-organic ingredients. STAND AGAINST
REPUGNICAN EFFORTS TO DESTROY THE NOP!!!!



